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From: Jeremy Price 
Sent: Monday, 8 January 2024 4:30 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Draft guidelines for POSS

Categories:

 

 
I am writhing to advices based on the information at hand and the draft guidelines for the POSS , the AFL licence needs 
to form an important part of the Stadium assessment process. 
 We do not have an AFL licence without the stadium so the impact of this importance wording will have the effects of 
Tasmania having AFL and AFLW clubs". 
 
 
Warm regards 
Jeremy 




